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May 22, 2020  
 
BY EMAIL AND RESS 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long  
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street  
P.O. Box 2319  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re: Consultation on the Deferral Account – Impacts Arising from the COVID-19 

Emergency  
 Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2020-0133 
 
As required by the Board’s May 14, 2020 letter in the above-referenced Docket, Upper Canada 
Transmission, Inc., operating as NextBridge Infrastructure (“NextBridge”), a transmitter, hereby 
indicates its interest in participating in stakeholder consultation activities.  The following 
representatives of NextBridge will participate in the May 28, 2020 Preliminary Stakeholder 
Meeting:   
 
 Jennifer Tidmarsh 
 Project Director NextBridge  
 President, NextEra Energy Transmission Canada  
 Jennifer.Tidmarsh@nexteraenergy.com  
 
 and 
 
 Becky Walding 
 Senior Director, NextEra Energy Transmission, LLC  
 Becky.Walding@nexteraenergy.com  
 
Please contact me with any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Jennifer Tidmarsh 
Project Director, NextBridge 
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